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Start the New Year off right and support our National Home 

 

How many Life Members to the National Home do you have in your Auxiliary? 

To support your National Home, consider holding a drawing at your meeting each month for a Life 

Membership.  You may use the money collected in your Silver Drill or Relief fund to do this.  By doing 

so you are continually supporting the National Home!   

Have the story along with contact information printed out and hand out to your members! 

The National Home offers families of veterans, active-duty military and members of the VFW and its 
Auxiliary opportunities for growth and development in our nurturing community.  All 42 of our beauti-
ful homes are located in Eaton Rapids, Michigan.  

Consider sharing this information with your local recruiters and military bases 

At any time you can reach out to their helpline.  800-313-4200 

Take the time to educate our members and Community about this wonderful asset. 

 

 

 

 

 

Start now planning your Memorial Day Poppy drive.  Contact  potential sites to get permission to dis-

tribute. 

Encourage your members to wear a poppy every day.  In the lapel, on their purse or even in their car! 

Use the Buddy Poppy to spread cheer when you send out cards to our members and include them in 

care packages to our troops! 
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